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SOUTH BAY COMMUNITY CHILDREN'S CHORUS

Directed by Lois Tai

Meeting, March 15, 7:3@ p.m.

Peninsula Baptist Church, 5640 Crestridge Rd., RPV.
Program begins promptly at 7:30.

Short but important meeting following the program.

Directions to Peninsula Baptist Church:

Heading South on Crenshaw Blvd. turn right on
Crestridge Rd. (One street after Indian Peak Rd.)
Turn left into the parking lot in about one-half

block.

FEBRUARY MEETING

To those of you who missed our
wonderful panel discussion in
February, the news is encouraging.
Music is coming back to our schools.
A big need now, however, is more
music teachers. Encourage your
students. Emily Lacina also gave us
a lovely short program on her
harpsichord.

MUSICAL MOSAIC

We are finalizing details on
the Musical Mosaic. It will be on
Sunday, April 11, 7:00 p.m., at the
Norris Theater. Please make every
effort to sell as many tickets as
possible. This concert will provide

the funds we use to promote music in
our community.

Each member should purchase at
least two tickets, but we hope you
will be able to sell many more.
Family, friends, co-workers,
students, church and other club
members, and anyone who enjoys a
good musical program are our
potential audience. Please bring
cookies or other finger food for the
reception following the program.

We are having a lighter
program this year, to get a broad
spectrum of interest to a general
audience. Tickets will be handled
by Neeltje Gingerich. Price is $15
for adults and $8 for children. All
unsold tickets must be returned to



Neeltje by April 5, or we will be
charged a fee. (It also costs 50¢ a
ticket to print them, so we are
being careful of our costs.)

The diverse program will be
very enjoyable, and Lenée, the Board
and I thank our performers for their
willingness to take part.

$$$

We have some other financial
obligations to take care of. The
baby gift for Joanna ($1), your
Centennial Donation ($20 or four $5
amounts, and we have a few Patrons
we have not heard from financially
this year. Patrons may call Neeltje
to make certain about donations.
Thank you.

ALL-DISTRICT GRADUATION TEA

An open house reception will
be held at the home of Marjorie
Rawlings (designed by a pupil of
Frank Lloyd Wright) on Sunday, April
18, 2 to 5 p.m. Tea, sandwiches and
fruit will be served, with
performances by Alumni members every
half our. If your are interested in
performing call Bobbette Cameron at
949-499-2883, a.s.a.p.

DISTRICT CONFERENCE

Mark your calendars now. The
M®E District Conference will be
Nov. 6, 1999, at CSDH, hosted by
I'Z. We will be in charge of food
arrangements. I’11 need help with
the coffee table and making sure
people are seated at lunch and that
all service runs smoothly.

We will host a planned potluck
luncheon for the National Council
when they meet on July 31. Details
later.

OFFICER NOMINATIONS

The following members have
been nominated as your Board for
1999-2000. We will vote on
March 15.

Barbara Hammer
Joanna Nachef
Beth Howell
Treasurer Neeltje Gingerich
Recording Sec. Maurice Suhre
Corresponding Sec. Mary Feyk

President
Vice Presidents

Historian Darlene Vlasek
Steward Ramona Gifford
Chorister Teddy Greenwald
Chaplain Ann Grennan

Mu Phi love,

Barbara



